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Henrico Shooting leaves 3 Injured, 1 Dead 

 

On July 23, 2020, at 3:13 in the morning, Henrico officers were near Laburnum Avenue and 

Meadowbridge Road when they heard gunshots.  Officers responded to the area where the shots 

were heard along the 3700 block of Meadowbridge Road.  Officers were confronted with four 

victims who had suffered wounds from the shooting.  Three victims were transported to the 

hospital with critical injuries, while one victim succumbed to his injuries on scene. 

 

The victim has been identified as Richard Jah'Ta Maxwell, 23, of Henrico County.  The victims 

were all males between the ages of 22 and 28 years old.     

 

Henrico detectives encourage anyone with information to call Crime Stoppers at 780-1000 or 

Detective Noah at 804-501-5000. 
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